
February 24, 2025 
 
Student ID «StudentNumber» 
 
Dear «Name», 
 
 
This email includes information about the waiting list for housing for the 2025-2026 academic year. 
 
At the present time, we are unable to determine whether we will be able to offer housing to any students on 
the waiting list.  If any spaces unexpectedly open over the next several months, we will make housing 
offers.  If we can house students on the waiting list, the offers will be made via email.   
 

• You may want to utilize the on-line resources available at https://offcampushousing.uconn.edu/.  
There is a link on this website where landlords and apartment complexes in the area post their 
availability of off-campus housing.  We believe you will find this resource helpful in your search for 
off-campus housing. 

• If you wish to be removed from the waiting list, please login to your MyHousing account and submit 

the Fall 2025 Housing Cancellation application. 

 

Sincerely, 

Department of Residential Life 
University of Connecticut 
livingoncampus@uconn.edu  
www.reslife.uconn.edu 
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